
 

  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

25 March 2021 
 
 
Dear Carl, 
 
Appointment of Chief Executive & Monitoring Officer for the Office of the North 
Yorkshire Police, Fire & Crime Commissioner  
 
 
I write in accordance with the requirement of Schedule 1 of the Police Reform and Social 
Responsibility Act 2011 (as amended) to formally accept the North Yorkshire Police, Fire 
and Crime Panel’s recommendation of appointment for Mr Simon Dennis as Chief Executive 
and Monitoring Officer for the Office of the North Yorkshire Police, Fire and Crime 
Commissioner following the Confirmation Hearing held on 24 March 2021. 
 
 
Please thank the Panel on my behalf for their support for Mr Dennis, and for their recognition 
of his suitability.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Julia Mulligan 
North Yorkshire Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner 


